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Marc Blais [marc.blais@gmail.com ] 
Wednesday, March 30, 2016 9:52 PM 
City Clerk 
Re-designation of land at 264 Deer Park Place SE (Plan 7710807 Block 12, Lot 22) 

Office of the City Clerk, 

As the resident adjacent to the land under review for re-designation, I am in support of this change. This change would 
allow for better utilization of older communities that are faced with a decline in population. 

While the impact is small, this is a step towards enabling higher densities in area's that are already developed. 

Regards, 

Marc Blais 

Resident at 260 Deer Park Place SE 
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